
From: Wayne McManus   
Sent: Thursday, 5 March 2015 1:43 PM 
To: IPART Mailbox 
Subject: Blue Mountains proposed special rates increase. 
 

 
I  am writing to you to voice my disapproval of the proposed special rates Increase. I have lived 
and worked in the Mountains for over 15 years, and feel that the consultation process, the BMCC 
employed, is not a true reflection of community opinion. I have discussed this issue widely,both 
at work and socially,and have yet to meet anyone who supports a 40% increase in our rates. I 
believe most of our home owners are struggling to pay their rates at the current  percentage.  
Thank you for your consideration.. 
Wayne McManus  
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